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No: 8B/Raj/06/19/2015/FC/ - Date: 24" July, 2015
To,
The Secretary (Forest),
Government of Rajasthan
Civil Secretariat, Jaipur - 302 005
Subject: Diversion of 2.98 Ha of forest land for Construction of BT Road from Gordhanpura
to Kali mati under RRSMP Scheme in Rajasthan in Baran Forest Division.

Reference: Reply of EDS submitted on line by the State Government of Rajasthan

Dear Sir,
On the above mentioned subject, I am directed to inform that this office has

received an online proposal for clearance under Forest {Conservation) Act-1980. The details
of the proposal are as given below-
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Proposal No FP/RJ/ROAD/7000/2014

Name of Project Construction of BT Road from Gordhanpura to Xali mati under

Name of User Agency | Executive engineer PWD Division Shahabad, Bus stand Pin-325217

Category of Project | Road

| Area (Ha) 2.98

Some information was sought vide letter of even number dated 4™ Mar 2015 The reply of
this letter was submitted on line by the State Government. In the meantime, Hard copy of the
proposal was also received in this office. As per the information made available, the

following shortcoming have been observed in the proposal-
a) The shortcomings in KML file was pointed out in our letter dated 4™ March 2015 but

it has not been removed. The KML file is not showing the alignment of the road and
proposed area of Compensatory Afforestation.

b) In part-1, it has been mentioned by the user agency that for present proposal, the forest
land is required in the two village namely Gordhanpura and Kali mati whereas the
proceedings of gram sabha meeting have been attached for the village Todiyan.

¢) The proceedings of Sub-Divisional level Committee are general without specifically
mentioning the name of village and the required forest land.

DCF-Baran has mentioned the same reference number (8B/Raj/06/07/2015/FC/1162
dated 2™ March 2014) in almost all the reply of EDS related to Baran Forest Division. The
mentioned reference number is not related to the present proposal. The DCF-Baran may be
advised to be cautious in future, for mentioning relevant reference number of the proposal to

avoid confusion.

The above discrepancies may be removed so that further action can be taken./

Amit Misra
Dy. Conservator of Forests (Central)
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